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Dear Ian,

Please find attached a submission from BP Australia Limited to the Inquiry into Motor Vehicle Fuel Prices. We would like to thank you for the opportunity to make this submission.

BP is a company that has great pride in it’s willingness to participate in inquiries, such as this, in an open, transparent and co-operative manner. Our submission is a brief description relating to the Terms of Reference described in the ICRC Issue Paper, as the issues raised require a great deal of explanation. 

We would welcome the opportunity to present our submission to the Inquiry and explain the issues in greater detail as well as fielding questions from members of the Commission. We await confirmation of a date and time suitable to you to present our submission.

Yours Sincerely

Mike McGuinness

Fuels Product & Pricing Manager
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